
USCGC Oliver Berry 
patrols 

Papahanaumokuakea
Marine National 

Monument 

U.S. Coast Guard Cutter Oliver Berry (WPC 
1124), a Fast Response Cutter homeported in 

Honolulu, Hawaii, patrols the 
Papahānaumokuākea Marine National 

Monument, February 20, 2018. (U.S. Coast 
Guard photo by Lt. j.g. Peter 

Driscoll/Released) 
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